
                                                                     

 

Friday 20th March 2020                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

After all the communications already sent out this week we just have a couple of important things to 

highlight. 

 

Firstly, our farewell to Zoe Rowe has been brought forward abruptly and we have had to say goodbye to 

her in a special assembly this afternoon.  She has been part of this school for many years and has been a 

kind and compassionate teacher, well-loved by all children who have passed through her class.  She will 

be greatly missed.  We thank her for everything she has done for Fritwell and we wish her the very best 

for the future. 

 

We realise that it is a very worrying and difficult time for all and, again, we thank you for your support 

throughout this week.  As we are unsure when we will fully reopen, we understand how unsettling this 

is for all children, particularly those in Year 6.  We look forward to the day when we are all back together 

again but, in the meantime, do continue to follow government guidance and stay safe. 

 

Please remember that you can send us emails at any time and they will be answered.  We shall be 

communicating with you with further updates, as and when we receive them. 

 

Finally, we would like to wish all mothers, stepmothers, substitute mothers and mothers of all kinds an 

exceptional Mothers’ Day on Sunday! 

 

Take care and best wishes, 

 

All the Staff at Fritwell School 

 

 

 

 

 

“Growing and Learning Together with God.” 

Spring Term 2 Value : “Love and Agape”     
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